
 

 

Dear Parents, 3rd April 2017 

Dates for your Diary 

 

As we are about to start a new term and yet again a particularly busy time, I know how 

important it is for working parents to plan in advance.  Bearing this in mind, I would like to 

inform you about the forthcoming Nursery events for summer which are as follows: 

 

Friday 26th May – Nursery and parents Teddy Bear’s Picnic in the Arboretum 2.00- 3.00 pm. 

Monday 19th June – Nursery and Reception ‘Cheeky Monkey Marathon Challenge’ in the 
Arboretum at 1.30 pm to raise money for children’s cancer support. (Parents invited) 
 
Thursday 22nd June – Nursery and Reception Trip to Monkey Village (children only)  

Tuesday 27th June – Nursery parents consultations from 3.40 pm onwards. 

Wednesday 28th June – Nursery and Reception Sports Day at 2.00 pm in the Arboretum. 

Wednesday 5th July – Nursery Prize giving ceremony in school hall 9.30 – 11.00 am. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Mrs S Smith 

Head of Nursery 


